
Library Board Meeting 
March 12, 2024 

 
Attended:  
Stan Crisel 
Frieda Phillips 
Vanessa Conner 
JoLeah Tettleton 
 
Metting called to order at 7:14 PM, by Stan Crisel. 
Minutes read by Vanessa Conner. Minutes were motioned and approved. 
In updates, the new laser gun has arrived and ready to be used in the library. Also, upgrades and 
equipment have been transferred onto current computers and servers.  
Next meeting is set for May 7, 2024 at 7 PM. 
There will be no meeting for the month of April. 
Meeting was adjourned, with motion, at 7:35 PM. 


